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MEDIA RELEASE                                                                                                                 

                                                                     
 
Tuesday 18th February, 2020 
 

‘The Embassy’ Vessel to be Resurveyed 
 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that on Sunday 16 

February 2020, passengers were evacuated from a Motor Vessel ‘The Embassy’ during an event. 

Pursuant to Section 238 of the Shipping Act, the vessel must be re-surveyed to resume service.  

 

The Maritime Services Division of the Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the 

public that ‘The Embassy’ has not been cleared to resume service at this time.  

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
                                                                       *** 


